
To make the transition a smooth one, we need to construct 13 classrooms, 4 toilet facilities, and 

an administrative block.  We also need to bring in electricity and water.  

We need your support to construct the classrooms at cost of 4.000.000 cfa per classroom 

(approximately $8,000 / €6,154  

Donations in cash or materials will 

be used as requested by donors.  

Donations from the USA which are 

sent through our sister organisation, 

Friends of Buea School for the Deaf, 

Inc. (FoBSD), can be tax-exempted.  

For those residing in the UK, they 

can contact Mrs. Catherine O’Connor  

(kateocwby@yahoo.co.uk) for more 

information on how they can send 

donations.  

For information about BSD or its partners, please visit us at: 

  http://www.bueaschdeaf.org/ 

  http://www. fobsd.org/ 

  Or contact  Mr. N’jok Bibum Aloysius, Director - (237) 77.30.34.49 SMS)  

Thank You and God’s Blessings! 
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  CONTRIBUTORS: 
Through consultations with another local NGO that  manages 

their own primary school for hearing children, the Buea School 

for the Deaf came in contact with a builder, carpenter and elec-

trician to begin construction of its new school buildings on 11th 

of June 2010 

Prior to this date, the school had obtained a building permit,  

cleared the site and built  a working well to   ensure adequate 

water source for the construction of the classrooms.  

Currently nearing completion is a block of three classrooms, and 

flush-water system toilet facilities. While the South-West Region has 

entered the rainy season which has slowed down work, the builder is 

confident of completing  the next block (four classrooms and toilet 

facilities) by mid September.  

During the school holidays, 5 BSD students have been working with 

the building crew and gaining valuable work experience.  

Great Appreciation…. 
BSD greatly appreciates the diverse support that facilitated the  

purchase of the land and the launching  of the construction process.  After 6 years  in a rented 

facility, we are excitedly looking forward to moving into our new spacious classrooms in Septem-

ber 2010!!    

Construction Begins…. 

Plea for Assistance to Build the New School... 

3-D Plans of Phase 1 Buildings 

BSD students working on the project 

 Construction of First Building  

* Mr. Malcolm Macleod, 

Johnson Scholarship Foun-

dation, USA 

*  Dr. I.K. Jordan & Mrs. 

Linda  Jordan, USA 

*  Ted & Diane Johnson, 

Handsel Foundation, USA 

*  Mrs. Treana Peake, 
Obakki Foundation, Canada 

*  Friends of BSD, Inc,  USA 

*  HRH the Chief of Wokoko 

& the Wokoko Community, 

Cameroon 

* Mrs. Peggy Volksdorf 

McCoy & friends, USA 

*  Mrs. Catherine O’Connor 

& friends, UK  

*  Mr. Charles Regan,      

Poulsbo-North Kitsap              

Rotary Club of Rotary              

International, USA 

*Buea School for the Deaf  

Parents & Teachers Asso-

ciation, Cameroon 

 *  Vastenvoettocht Sint-Jan-

Berchmansinstituut, Puurs,  

Belgium 

* Ms. Aya Kremp, family & 

friends, Germany 

* Bob & Sue Mathers & 

friends, USA 

*Jacob & Ann Bibum-Kona 

& friends, USA 

* Ms Cliona Martyn, Eire 


